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July 13, 2020 

 
August Summer School  

  
Dear Families:  
  
Markesan Elementary is looking to provide an in-person August Summer School. This 
session will be focused on Reading, Writing, Language, and Math skills. We will use 
students’ 19/20 grade level. Students that were in grades 4K-5 are eligible to 
participate. The session will start on Monday, August 3 and run Mon.-Fri. ending on 
August 14, 2020. Classes will run daily from 8:30 to 11:30 A.M. Summer School 
transportation routes will be utilized. This session is dependent on student numbers and 
may be cancelled if participation is minimal. 
 
If you are interested in having your student participate, please call the elementary 
school office 920-398-4301. Please RSVP by July 24, 2020 for planning purposes..  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jason Breaker  
Markesan Elementary Principal 


